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MRS Miranda Upton
30 Central RD
Avalon beach NSW 2107

RE: DA2024/1091 - 5 / 1 Careel Head Road AVALON BEACH NSW 2107

As a mother of a day care aged child I find the proposal of a mixed dan Murphy’s and
childcare facility to be outrageously negligent and a recipe for disaster waiting to happen.
Whoever thought this would be a good mix is dreaming… Dan Murpheys isn’t even needed to
begin with, this will negatively impact the other 3 local liquor stores (I don’t really think we
need another one, especially when there is a DM 15 minutes away) and even though there
are not many day cares around, I absolutely would not be sending my child there for its
dangerous neighbor reasoning alone. Rendering both businesses a complete failure. What a
shame.




